Dear Mr. Eussell:

Mrs. Bliss received this morning the September 3rd letter from Mr. Farrand of which I enclose a copy and asks, will you please make note that if and when Mrs. Farrand requests more funds for Library purchases for the Garden Library at Dumbarton Oaks, will you please send her the amount requested.

Also, will you note that when the request from the Arnold Arboretum comes in to me, I will forward it if Mrs. Bliss is still absent, for you to send the amount - \$100. - for several years - as Mrs. Farrand suggests.

Sincerely yours

Mr. Ellis Russell 67 Wall Street New York, N.Y.